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COUNCIL MEETINGS
Council Agenda Forums are held on the third Tuesday of the month at 6pm and Council Meetings are held on 
the fourth Tuesday of the month at 6pm at Cottesloe Civic Centre, 109 Broome Street, Cottesloe. Agendas are 
available at the Civic Centre or on our website. The next Agenda Forum is on Tuesday, 18 October and the next 
Council Meeting is on Tuesday, 25 October.

SUMMER SWIMMING
Cottesloe’s protected swimming enclosure was 
reinstalled last week for another summer of relaxed beach 
swimming. This is the fourth season the shark barrier has 
been installed at Cottesloe Main Beach for the summer 
season, providing a comfortable swimming space for 
everyone to enjoy. The barrier will be available to swim in 
all summer long – enjoy!  
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NOMINATE SOMEONE GREAT!
Don’t miss your opportunity to acknowledge the contribution of someone 
great in our community! Nominations for the 2023 Community Citizen 
of the Year Awards close on Monday, 31 October. Nominations can be 
made for Community Citizen of the Year, Community Citizen of the Year 
(Youth), Community Citizen of the Year (Senior) and Active Citizenship 
(Group or Event). We encourage you to nominate someone who makes our 
community a better place! Find out more and nominate at  
www.citizenshipawards.com.au. 

SENIORS WEEK MORNING TEA
To celebrate Seniors Week 2022 the Town of Cottesloe, with the Town of Mosman Park and the Shire of 
Peppermint Grove, invites residents aged 55+ to a free morning tea.

Seniors Week is an opportunity for West Australians to join together and celebrate the valuable contributions of 
older people. This popular event is a wonderful opportunity to meet people from your community while enjoying a 
lovely morning tea and musical entertainment with a beautiful view of the Swan River.

When: Monday, 7 November at 10am to 12pm 
Where: Mosman Park Bowling Club, 39 Bay View Terrace 
RSVP: Contact Jennifer on 9384 7951 or info@mossies.com.au to secure your place. Bookings are essential. 

COASTAL VALUES SURVEY CLOSING SOON
The Town’s Coastal Values Survey closes on Sunday, 16 October. Please take this short survey to help us understand 

what YOU value about the Cottesloe coastline and to assist the Town in creating the very first Coastal Hazard Risk 

Management and Adaptation Plan (CHRMAP) for the Cottesloe coastline. The Coastal Values Survey is available 

at www.surveymonkey.com/r/CottCHRMAP. Find out more about the Town’s plans for preparing a CHRMAP at 

www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au/consultations.

BIKE MAINTENANCE ON PSP
The PSP along the train line now offers the convenience of bike maintenance 

stands. Located on the path by Grant Street and Cottesloe Station, with 

another coming to Victoria Street Station, each stand offers a pump and a 

range of tools to help you on your way - if it’s ever required. 

A water refill station with free filtered tap water has also recently been 

installed next to the bike maintenance stand at Cottesloe Station – a great 

spot to stop and rehydrate! The Town would like to thank the Department 

of Transport for funding assistance to enable us to provide these handy 

amenities on the PSP.

SAVE THE DATE – COTTESLOE CAROLS
The Town of Cottesloe invites our community to save the date for the 

2022 Carols by Candlelight at Cottesloe Civic Centre on Saturday,  

10 December. Stay tuned - further details to come.  


